
Practice Merger - Patient Event  

We are holding a patient engagement event to discuss the merger 

between Crook Log Surgery and Sidcup Medical Centre.  The merger 

will take place on 1 April 2020. 

We have arranged the following events for patients to attend.  These 

events are designed to support patients, share details of the merger 

and to discuss what improvements you would like to see as part of the 

merger. 

We would welcome your attendance at either of these events; 

Monday 10 February 2020 

5.30 pm to 6.30 pm  

Hurst Community Centre, Hurst Place,  
Hurst Road, Bexley, DA5 3LH 

Or 

Tuesday 11 February 2020 

 6 pm to 7 pm 

Christ Church, The Broadway, 
 Bexleyheath, DA6 7BT 

 

Please visit our website at www.sidcupmedicalcentre.co.uk where you 

will find additional information about the merger. 

 

http://www.sidcupmedicalcentre.co.uk/

